
Town of Fairfax 

 

Minutes of  

Fairfax Parks and Recreation Commission  

Monday, August 16, 2021 

7:00 p.m.  

Via Zoom 

 

PARC Commissioners in attendance:   Sisi Parry-Hansen, Chris Borjian, Dustin 

Liebman.  Others in attendance: Jody Timms, David Smadbeck, Jacqueline Engstrom. 

Staff in attendance:  Maria Baird, Recreation & Community Services Manager 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.    

 

The minutes of the July 12th meeting were approved. 

 

Age Friendly Task Force Update:  Jody Timms reported the group met on July 23rd.  She 

added that Jacqueline Engstrom of the Age Friendly Committee will start attending the 

PARC meetings to report on the progress of the group.  Jacqueline may also be interested 

in joining PARC since there are two vacancies.  Other news of Age Friendly include a 90 

plus celebration on November 13th that will consist of care packages being delivered to 

recipients.  

 

New Business 

 

1. Irish Feis-David Smadbeck attended the meeting to request sponsorship of the 

Irish Festival in the Pavilion for October 23 provided that indoor music events are 

allowed by the County of Marin Health Officer at that time.  It will be the 10 year 

celebration of the festival.  ACTION ITEM:  Chris made a motion to approve, 

Dustin seconded, all voted in favor.  

 

2. Other updates:   

 

The Fairfax Theater Company has adjusted the dates for their summer theater 

production in Peri Park to the following:  September 11, 12, 18th. 

 

Dustin inquired as to how much in Measure A funding is available for the outdoor 

fitness equipment.  Chris replied it is $8,877. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm.   

 

Next meeting is on Monday, September 13th. 

 

 

 

 

 


